
Susan Bonnell

From: Robert Thompson [RThompson@gov.nl.ca]
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2007 3:33 PM

To: Susan Bonnell

Subject: RE: Draft release

I called her this afternoon but she couldn't chat. She will call back later.

Robert Thompson

Deputy Minister

Department of Health and Community Services Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
709-729-3125

>>> "Susan Bonnell" <Susan.Bonnell@easternhealth.ca> 8/4/2 007 7:15 PM

I have no idea but there is NO press release being issued. I'm helping her to prepare for
media inquiries, but that is all.

Susan Bonnell

Director, Strategic Communications

709-777-1426 (1338)

Original Message

From: Tansy Mundon [mailto:TansyMundonOgov.nl.ca]

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2007 2:09 PM

To: Susan Bonnell

Subject: Re: Draft release

Perhaps she was referring to some background information being sent with the request.

Robert said there was definitely a reference. Do you know what she could be talking about?

Sent via Blackberry

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

Original Message

From: "Susan Bonnell" <Susan.Bonnell@easternhealth.ca>

To: Tansy Mundon <TansyMundon@gov.nl.ca> Creation Date: 8/3 11:08 am

Subject: RE: Draft release

No. No news release is being issued. That must have been a misunderstanding there.

Susan Bonnell

Director, Strategic Communications

709-777-1426 (1338)

Original Message

From: Tansy Mundon [mailto:TansyMundon@gov.nl.ca]

Sent: Friday, August 03, 2007 11:03 AM

To: Susan Bonnell

Subject: Draft release

Susan,

In discussions between Joan and Robert this week, she indicated that

there was a draft news release prepared in relation to an Access to

Information request regarding the resignation and that we would be

provided the draft well in advance. Can you please forward if drafted?
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Tks,

Tansy

Sent via Blackberry

Government of Newfoundland and Labrador
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